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15 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
INFORMATION, ADVICE AND GUIDANCE EVENING FOR YEAR 12 
 

At the start of each academic year, we like to share information, advice and guidance with our parents/ 
carers so you are all aware of our expectations and the support we will provide to your child in school. 
We would therefore like to invite all parents/carers to a short meeting on Thursday 21 September 2023 
at 6.00pm in the Main Hall. Please note this evening will be aimed at information for parents but be 
reassured that your child will have received all the necessary information at the start of the term.   
 
We have been delighted with how Yr12 students have started their courses, they seem to have settled 
into the Sixth Form way of life quickly and they are already working hard. 
 

Please complete the following online form to indicate your attendance.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries prior to this event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form  
 
 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pKAWUGLG4UeBIshlv3a2a8Cc1XC6rQRAkQkkl95MNnRUMEdEOUpWWDdNNFc0VlFQMDFaWk1WMzFUVC4u

